McFarland Unified School District

The McFarland Unified School District is re-bidding the E-rate internal connections projects from
the last two years. Instead of preparing new packages the adjustments are entered here. A
prequalification questionnaire is required for bidding on the project. It is available at the website:
http://mcfarlandusd.com/District/Department/964-Facilities/151399-Untitled.html The original bid
documents are correct with the adjustments included below:

ER13-004 is removed as servers and software are no longer eligible.

The Dates are changed to reflect the following: there is not a mandatory job walk for the project. The
Bid close will be February 20™ at 10:30 am.

The acceptable models for the networking will include the option of substituting the Meraki Mx400 for
the firewall, the MR26 or MR32 for the wireless, the MS420-24 for the core switch and the MS320-48
for the other switches or using the cisco equipment originally specified or an equivalent product.



